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Harold Woisberg
Rt. 12, Frederici, Md. 21701
: 9/1/75

Dear Sr. P.S.
Tour letter of the 14th reached ne soms days ago, apparently promptly.
It and the enclosure are intaresting.

It i3 not the ecincidence ia the news that hes we writing at this bine.

Rather did I have to avait being able to have your letter translated by one
in whom I have ccnfidence.

I recognize certain delicacies in the matter.

Bacause of the amount of time % have devoted to 1t and the lmowledge
and understanding that result from this effort, I belicve thet the more
fulily it may be possible to inform me the more help I might be abl: to be
and the less the possible embarrassment,

I would appreciate hearing from you further.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg




